
Petition received from the Taxi Licensing trade  
 

Total number of signatories: 278 
 

 
In accordance with the Council’s petition scheme contained in the Constitution, on 
Tuesday 21 September 2021, the Monitoring Officer received a petition from the Taxi 

Licensing trade. As all personal information has been removed, published below is 
the title of the petition, without amendment: 

 
“To whom it may concern at West Suffolk House 
 

Taxi user, please could it be let know to West Suffolk Council there is no way, 
without great difficulty or risk of injury that I could possibly entertain using a large 

vehicle (Wheelchair Access Vehicle) for transport. 
 

Please do not discriminate against people with other disabilities other than a 
wheelchair user.” 
 

https://democracy.westsuffolk.gov.uk/documents/s40428/Part%204%20-%20Council%20Procedure%20Rules%20-%20Appendix%20A%20-%20Petition%20Scheme%20April%202021.pdf

